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Ecumenical Forum of Christian Women in Austria
Open letter to Christian Women in Ukraine, 
Dear Sisters, 
It is with deep concern and growing apprehension that we hear about the increasing threat in the Ukraine. We worry for the people who live between the fronts, especially the elderly, the women and men as well as the children. The situation seems increasingly confusing and dangerous.
As Ecumenical Forum of Christian Women in Austria with decades of contacts, friendships, with Christian women in Eastern Europe, we feel especially connected to our sisters in Ukraine today. With this letter, we express our solidarity and offer, where it is in our power, to lend a helping hand in a process of de-escalation.
Please let us know where you think we can be of help, whether by providing a platform for dialogue or other practical arrangements. 
We are fully aware, of the complexity of the situation - but do not let us loose hope!
We trust in God’s Greatness and therefore we believe that connecting and interacting between individuals and communities across borders ensure a brighter future for all.

[bookmark: _GoBack]United in thoughts and prayers we, the National Coordinators, greet you cordially,
Pastor Barbara Heyse-Schaefer and Gabi Kienesberger
On behalf of the Ecumenical Forum of Christian Women in Austria
Vienna, 22.2.2022
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